
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about the recent updates to 

our educational standards that will be implemented in the upcoming academic year. 

Key Updates: 

• Introduction of new literacy benchmarks for grades K-5 

• Updated mathematics curriculum focusing on problem-solving skills 

• Incorporation of social-emotional learning standards across all grade levels 

These updates aim to enhance the academic experience and better prepare our students for future 

challenges. We encourage you to review the attached documents for detailed information and 

how these changes may affect your curriculum planning. 

If you have any questions or require further details, please do not hesitate to reach out to us at 

[Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your continued support and dedication to educational excellence. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Institution] 


